
 

 

Notice of Quorum Attending Special Event 

May 5, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. 

The Board of County Commissioners (BCC) of Santa Fe County (County) Will Attend a Ribbon-

Cutting / Grand Opening Ceremony at the John Gaw Meem Historic Building 

Three or more County Commissioners will attend a ribbon-cutting/grand opening ceremony on 

Thursday, May 5, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. at the John Gaw Meem Historic Building.  

The purpose of this event is NOT to formulate public policy or take any action within the 

authority of the Board of County Commissioners. Rather, the purpose of this event is to 

celebrate the opening of the rehabilitated John Gaw Meem building. 


